

## THE CITY OF MOBILE, ALABAMA MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

## LETTER OF DECISION May 10, 2017

Providence Hospital 6801 Airport Blvd. Mobile, AL 36685

Re: North side of Providence Park Drive South, 210'± East of Cody Road South,

extending to the East side of Cody Road South, 465'± North of Providence

Park Drive South

Council District 6

**SUB-000052-2017 (Subdivision)** 

Providence Park Mob1 Subdivision

Dear Applicant(s)/ Property Owner(s):

At its meeting on May 4, 2017, the Planning Commission considered the above referenced subdivision application.

After discussion, the Planning Commission heldover the request to the May 18<sup>th</sup> meeting to allow the applicant to revise the site plan:

1) Revised site plan to be submitted by Monday, May 8.

If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251-208-5895. Sincerely,

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

Jennifer Denson, Secretary

By:

Richard Olsen

Deputy Director of Planning & Zoning

cc:

Byrd Surveying, Inc.



## THE CITY OF MOBILE, ALABAMA MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

## LETTER OF DECISION May 10, 2017

Providence Hospital P. O. Box 850429 Mobile, AL 36685

Re: North side of Providence Park Drive South, 210'± East of Cody Road South, extending

to the East side of Cody Road South, 465'± North of Providence Park Drive South

Council District 6

PUD-000054-2017 (Planned Unit Development)

Providence Park Mob1 Subdivision

Dear Applicant(s)/ Property Owner(s):

At its meeting on May 4, 2017, the Planning Commission considered for Planned Unit Development Approval to amend a previously approved Planned Unit Development Master Plan to allow a medical office.

After discussion, the Planning Commission heldover the request until the May 18<sup>th</sup> meeting to allow the applicant to revise the site plan:

1) Revised site plan to be submitted by Monday, May 8.

If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251-208-5895.

Sincerely,

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

Ms. Jennifer Denson, Secretary

By:

Richard Olsen

Deputy Director of Planning & Zoning

cc: Asarisi & Associates